IN REPLY
REFER TO:

United States Department of the Interlor

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
Pacific Northwest Region

1150 North Curtis Road, Suite 100
Boise, Idaho 83706-1234

PN-3322

WTR-4.00

Ms. Mary Gault
7407 NW Springhill Drive

Albany

Subject:

OR 97321

Dear Ms. Gault:

NOV 2 0 2000

NOV 2 2 2000

WATER RESOURCES DEPT,
SALEM, OREGON

Termination of Willamette Basin Water Service Contract No, 7-07-10-W0014

Since payments are in arrears, we are hereby canceling the Contract No. 7-07-10-W0014, dated
April 25, 1977, with Kenneth and Inga Holmes in which you have had the opportunity to assume
interest. No further assessments will be made by the United States under this contract.

Should there be any questions regarding this, please contact Nancy Catron of our Finance Office at the
above address or telephone (208) 378-5065.

CC:

Mr. David Holmes
7593 NW Springhill Drive
Albany OR 97321

Water Rights Division

Oregon Water Resources Department
158 12th Street NE

Salem OR 97310

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Attention: CENWP-EC-HR
PO Box 2946

Portland OR 97208-2946

Sincerely,

q\jur\\“\%&

Ryan M. Patterson
Program Manager
Lands and Repayment



